
Derbyshire Schools Forum 

Digest of Decisions 

Meeting Held – October 21st 2020 at 6:00 pm 

No. Item   Decisions of Forum 
1 Election of Chair and Vice Chair  Martin Brader elected as Chair & Peter Johnston as Vice Chair 
2 Apologies  - 
3 Minutes of meeting held on 25th June 2020  Forum agreed them as a correct record 

4 School Forum: Roles and Responsibilities and Work 
Programme 2020/21 

 Forum agreed to note the report 

5 National Funding Update – Schools Block 2021-22  Forum agreed to note the report and the indicative 2021-22 
settlement 

6 National Funding Update – High Needs Block 2021-22  Forum agreed to note the report and the indicative 2021-22 
settlement and to receive further reports at future meetings 

7 National Funding Update – Other DSG funding 2021-22  Forum agreed to note the report 

8 De-delegation of funding 2021-22 – Responses to 
Consultation 

 Representatives of LA maintained primary, secondary and 
special schools agreed to de-delegate/top-slice funding for 
their respective sectors for 2021-22 

9 DSG Financial Overview & Recovery Planning  Forum gave its views and agreed to note the report 

10 Changes to the Derbyshire Scheme for Financial Schools  Forum agreed to amend Derbyshire scheme to reflect the 
issues in the report 

11 AOB  Forum confirmed that future meetings during 2020/21 would be 
held at 6:00 pm as previously advised 

 

The reports relating to this meeting can be found at the links below: 

Reports: https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/council/policies-plans/educ-plans-and-policies/lms-scheme/derbyshire-schools-
forum/meetings/derbyshire-schools-forum-21-october-2020.aspx  

Draft minutes are also published on the above page, usually within 10 working days of the meeting. 
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